
Sponsoring a student at the Oklahoma School for the Deaf is an 

opportunity to support the growth of a student academically, 

socially, and emotionally. It is an opportunity to give in the  

truest and most gracious sense of the word—anonymously. 

Students receiving sponsorship are not told who their sponsors 

are, but learn the life lesson of being appreciative and saying 

“thank you” through cards, pictures, and notes which are  

coordinated through the Social Services Specialist. They learn 

that there are others who care about them and want them to be 

successful. Depending on each student’s level of need, some 

sponsors send a monthly allowance, while others send gifts on 

special occasions which might include clothing, toys, etc. Some 

families choose not to receive money or gifts, but may allow 

their children to enjoy receiving cards and letters. 

Become a sponsor today! 

Oklahoma School 

for the Deaf 

Sponsorship Program 

To become a sponsor: 

 Please contact our  

Social Services Specialist,  

Caitlin Spencer 

580.622.4933 

cspencer@osd.k12.ok.us 

 


